Reference: FS447265482
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 22/2204/FUL
Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus
basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sg.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.
three storey building comprising 893sg.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,
associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By
Name: Ms. Kay Clark

Address: 23 Park Road Hampton Hill TW12 1HG
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: Hampton Hill does not need the St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill development
as proposed. The planning committee have not taken into account the height, mass, density and difference in local
character in their consideration, This proposed development will damage the already over stretched infrastructure of the
surrounding narrow roads and local people living in the area. The Chair of the planning committee and ward councillor for
Fulwell & Hampton Hill will be aware of the issues already prevalent on Windmill Road as a result of the decision to
implement the Burtons Road Scheme 7am-7pm a trial which is ongoing and the further impacts of which remain unknown.
Likewise the outcome of a consultation in respect of Windmill Road is yet to be published.



